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 Darian Leader COMMNT2016/1454/P 04/04/2016  09:03:14 I am concerned about a number of factors with this application. Firstly, creation of a roof terrace will 

block light to our property, which stands directly behind it, to the South. Raising the height of the 

existing roof level will deprive my home of much-needed light. Secondly, a new roof terrace will add to 

the noise level at this and surrounding properties. Thirdly, I am very concerned about the proposed 

installation of air conditioning units. They are currently no functioning units and adding them will 

increase noise levels to an unacceptable level. The existing house has been there for years, existing 

perfectly well, and although a refurb is obviously reasonable and required, making such substantial 

changes will be detrimental to the surrounding properties for the above reasons.
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